
Notes Regarding the Use of Our Course Website 

Because I am a technology basket-case, I need to explain the tsunami of Keynote slides that 
are about to overwhelm your computers.  There will be two of these presentations for each 
week of our course.


For example:  Our first class explores the myths of Demeter and Persephone as well as those 
of Orpheus and Eurydice.  On the course website (within the MSC website), the backgound 
material for Demeter is under the rubric 1 (A) — week 1, first hour.  The Orpheus slides are 
labeled 1 (B) — week 1, second hour.


First, please let me know right away if you cannot access them through the course website at

https://midcoastseniorcollege.org/project/spring-term-i-2025-courses/  

          >> Courses for Spring Term 1 Session  >> Websites for Registered Students >>         	 	     

                                                                                                                              Metamorphoses


Second, feel free (if you have the time and interest) to look at, read, and/or listen to as many of 
them as you want.  Ignoring them completely is totally ok; they are NOT homework. 

Third, if you do open these huge files for both hours of each class, please bring any questions 
and/or comments you have about the slides.  We will spend a short time on those at the 
beginning of each hour of the class.


Fourth, many of the images on the slides are clickable to links with video or music

.


After this initial drop for our first class on 19 February, I will send subsequent presentations a 
week before the next class session.


Please read each of the assigned poems carefully.  (It might help to take notes on them for 
our class discussions.)


Thanks so much; I can’t wait to meet you and share our perspectives on this deep and rich 
material!


Bill

https://midcoastseniorcollege.org/project/spring-term-i-2025-courses/

